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Board of Alderman 

April 14, 2025

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval to Receive Fire House Subs Grant Funding for 80 
Sections of Fire Attack Hose In The Amount Of $20,400, and 
Subsequent Budget Amendment #25 (Project 25-86)

The Fire Department has been awarded grant funding in the amount of $20,400 dollars for eighty sections

of new fire attack fire hose. This funding will allow the Town to purchase forty (40) sections of 1.75"x50'

fire hose Mercedes Exo-Metro Fire Hose, and an additional forty (40) sections 2.5"x50' Mercedes

Exo-Metro Fire Hose.  This is a 100% grant opportunity; therefore, a local match is not required by the

Town.

I make the recommendation to receive the funding, from Fire House Subs Foundation, in the amount of

$20,400. Budget Amendment #25 is required, and has been drafted, for your review in order to officially

receive the funds.


